
Ord. 1200-2023 would enable the City Planning Commission (CPC) to enter into a contract for 

professional planning, urban design, engineering, and graphic design services on an on-call basis to 

support ongoing and new planning projects and initiatives. The CPC issued an RFQ and selected a firm to 

provide the following services: urban planning; multi-modal/transportation planning and preliminary 

engineering; architecture, landscape architecture, and/or urban design services; graphic design services; 

programming and cost estimating services; policy/best practices research; and other planning activities 

as needed. After a competitive RFQ and interview process, the CPC selected Stantec as a primary 

contractor for this service. This legislation would enable the CPC to execute a one-year contract with 

three one-year options to renew.  


